
 

 

The Honorable Jason Kropf 

Chairman 

House Judiciary Committee  

900 Court Street, NE  

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Representative Kropf and members of the committee,  

 

7-Eleven supports HB 2055 

In Oregon, retailers are required to check customers IDs for a number of products.  The failure 

to comply with state laws and perform identification checks results in significant penalties for 

the retailer and even the individual employee who failed to check an ID.  As a result, many 

retailers have policies that require ID checks on all customers for certain products. 

This bill is essential to ensuring that retailers can check customers IDs and ensure compliance 

with state laws, without further ramifications or harms to the retailers who are doing everything 

in their power to comply with existing state laws.  

Please support HB 2055.  

 

Justen Rainey 


